PHILIP B. SCOTT

Govemor

State of Vermont
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

April 7,2017

c/o VAST
26 Vast Lane
Barre, VT 05641

Dear Landowner:

I wanted to take a moment to acknowledge your contributions and thank you for allowing
Vermont Association of Snow Travelers trails to cross your property. With 80 percent of
Vermont’s trail system being on private land, it is your generosity that allows VAST to
operate as one of the oldest and best snowmobiling associations in the country.

With 127 clubs and about 20,000 members statewide, snowmobiling generates roughly
$500 million of revenue in Vermont each year. With much of that money being spent at
local businesses along the trails, snowmobiling brings a welcome boost to our state
economy.

Thank you again for your generosity.

Sincerely, \

Philip B. Scott \
Governor
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